

Headteacher: Mr. L. Duncan (MSc, BEng (Hons), PGCE)
Dene House Rd. Seaham. SR7 7BJ. Phone 0191 5813055

www.st-marymagdalen's.durham.sch.uk
Email:seahamstmary@durhamlearning.net



Dear Parents,

Tomorrow, Tuesday 5th February, will be Safer Internet Day and the children in school will be learning how to keep themselves safe when using the internet or when online. During the afternoon, parents are warmly invited to attend a short presentation on internet safety delivered by one of Durham County Council's e-safety consultants. The presentation will highlight the most up to date dangers our children are likely to face when using the internet. Advice will also be given on how to avoid such dangers and what measures parents can take to ensure their children have the safest experience when online.

There will be two parent presentations as follows:

<u>EYFS & Key Stage 1</u> (in the main school hall @ 1:45pm - 2:15pm) - this presentation will focus on Early Years and KS1 internet dangers. Parents are encouraged to ask lots of questions and to share their concerns.

Key Stage 2 (in the school sports studio hall @ 2:30pm - 3:10pm) - parents are asked to meet at 1:30pm as the children will be performing an Internet Safety assembly before the parent presentation. The parent presentation will focus of KS2 internet dangers, including the use of social media. Parents are encouraged to ask lots of questions and to share their concerns.

The day should be very educational for all involved and I hope that you are able to attend on the afternoon. Yours sincerely,

Mr. L J Duncan











